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We have an invitation to do wood carving at the Douglas County Fair 
on August 17th to the 21st in the Activities Building. This would be a 
great opportunity for our Club to strut our stuff. Bring your own pro-
ject to work on. Let Sonya or myself know a day and time that you 
would be open to carve so we can sort of schedule things. She and I 
can fill in open times.  

We still plan on carving and Angel with Marty Dolphen on Septem-
ber 24, 25 & 26th. Cost will be $140.00. Contact Sonya or myself  
if you are interested so we can let Marty know on the number of 
roughouts to bring. Our contact numbers are on the side of this 
newsletter. 

     News Flash 

We will be putting on a basic fish carving class through Community 
Education. It will be October 13 & 20th from 7 PM to 9 PM each 
night. We will hold it at Sonya’s carving studio. Carving, wood 
burning and painting. Let us know if you will be able to help. We 
are limiting the class to 10 people. 

We will be working at Youth Outdoor Activity Day on 
August 29th. We were going to do this last year. We will 
be helping kids make an Owl ornament. It will involve 
gluing and some woodburning. We could use a minimum 
of 6 people helping.  

Stay tuned for our Fall and Winter carving sched-
ule. It is getting to be that time of year when we 
start out monthly carving sessions. We will use a 
combination of our members teaching classes to 
bringing in instructors. 

The 4-H club kids had such a great time carving a basic fish with us 
this past Winter that they wanted to carve some more. We are look-
ing at carving a cottonwood bark feather this time. Date to be deter-
mined. It would be on a Saturday for about 3 hours. 

Jim Bridenstine, Sonya and myself had a great time 
putting on a carving demonstration at Forada’s Day 
this past Saturday, August 7. Talked to several possi-
ble new members. We carved feathers from cotton-
wood bark.  


